
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
College Monday:  
Wear your college gear! 
 

http://beverlyhighlights.com/ 
 
Fridays are Norman Pride Days! 
Wear your ORANGE and BLACK! 
Go Normans! 

 
If you DO NOT have a 2016-2017 BHHS parking  
permit, you CANNOT park anywhere on campus.  
NO exceptions! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ATTENTION GRADUATING SENIORS - do you have a parent or grandparent who also graduated from Beverly? Please contact the 
Alumni Association for special recognition at graduation. Email Bhhsalumni@yahoo.com 
 
AP Exams May 1st – May 12th AP exam room assignments flyers are posted in all the houses and on the BHHS website 
http://preview.tinyurl.com/lth7nt8. Students with accommodations must see Mrs. Redston in house room 290 for their 
assignments. There are no cell phones or smart watches allowed in AP exam rooms so please leave them home, in your locker or in your 
car. You must arrive by 7:30 am for morning exams and 12:15 pm for afternoon exams. It is recommended that you arrive earlier 
than this. Please be on time!!!!! You will not be allowed in the testing room once the exam begins. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 24 – 28 is Teacher & Staff Appreciation Week. Watch for ASB students at nutrition and lunch in front of the library and 
around the village, and swim gym area handing out Thank You cards for students to write a personal thank you note to any staff or 
teacher at BHHS. These notes can be returned to an ASB student, or placed into Mrs. Goolsby’s mailbox, and ASB will distribute them to 
the appropriate teacher or staff member. Everyone is invited to participate in this small gesture of appreciation for the adults here at 
BHHS. 
 

FRIDAY, April 28, 2017 

 
 
 
 
 

Attention All Students  
Parking On Campus!!! 

 
 You must park in your assigned spot. 

PROHIBITED AREAS:  
- Visitor (spaces in PE Lot) and Staff Lot 
- Reserved spaces:  
- LOT B space and LOT PE 
 

 You must have your permit visible and 
posted in the REAR VIEW mirror (not flipped 
over nor behind another permit) 

 
 DID SOMEONE PARK IN YOUR SPOT? 

Report it to Security in person or email 
House B: 

1) In person (Security); or 
2) Email to mbuckley@bhusd.org 

When you report this, be sure to 
IDENTIFY the car in your spot (make, 
model, color) and the BHHS parking 
pass number (if it has one). 

 
 You may be subject to a ticket/fine if you 

violate any of the above rules! 
 

SCHEDULE FOR NEXT WEEK  
 
Monday Regular Schedule 
Tuesday Regular Schedule 
Wednesday: Regular Schedule 
Thursday Regular Schedule  
Friday: Regular Schedule 
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Prom tickets are on sale Wednesday, April 19, 2017 – Wednesday, May 3, 2017. Tickets are sold at the Student Store window for 
$155 with ASB card and $165 without ASB card. Prom will be held at Pacific Design Center, Melrose Avenue, West Hollywood, 
CA, on Saturday, May 20, 2017. Complete and bring paperwork with you to purchase tickets: http://goo.gl/z4kkqS 
 
We have an ASB Theme for the 2017-18 School Year…”ONE” All the information needed to join ASB has been added to the ASB 
website – there you will find links to the paperwork that must be submitted to House C by Friday, May 5, 2017 as well as all the other 
details and dates. http://bhhs.bhusd.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=36070&type=d&pREC_ID=36354 
 
We need people who think of others first and share our vision of Inclusivity and our theme of “ONE” 
We want people with initiative who aren’t afraid to have fun and be a bit silly, but who are also ready to work hard to make BHHS the 
best it can be for all students! 
 
Any BHHS student may run for their class elected positions of Class President, VP, Treasurer, or Class Representative. In addition, any 
BHHS student may apply for a Commissionership which is a non-elected position. 
 
Thanks, I’m looking forward to an energetic election season! 
Mrs. Goolsby 
 
BHHS Student Parking Permit applications for NEXT YEAR (2017‐2018) are now available in House B. All Seniors can turn in 
application on Thursday, May 11, 2017. All other students may turn in their applications on Wednesday, May 17, 2017. 
 
Calling all current sophomore and junior leaders whether you are in a current leadership position or not. LINK CREW needs 
you. Applications for Link Crew are available in all houses, the attendance office, from Service learning and ASB or from Mrs. Peterson 
and Coach Johnson in the District office, second floor next to BHEF. Applications should be completely filled out and returned to House 
C or Mrs. Peterson/ Coach Johnson. Due May 1. 2017 NO LATE APPLICATONS will be considered. The first event for new Link Crew 
leaders will be May Development Day. Go Normans! 
 
Attention! The Beverly Hills High School Mock Trial Team is recruiting new members for the 2017-2018 school year. If you are 
interested in the law, enjoy acting or public speaking, or simply want to impress colleges, then this club is the perfect fit for you! Please 
contact Mock Trial Team President Liza Freiberg at pvanrossum@bhusd.org advisor Mr. Van Rossum if you have any questions or 
would like to join! 
 
BHHS TEACHER & STAFF APPRECIATION WEEK is April 24-28. A great time to show our amazing BHHS Teachers and Staff that 
they are appreciated! Love, PTSA  
 
Health Office reminder: We are now located in Room 261 on the 2nd floor patio. Please remember that you need a hall pass from your 
teacher (or your next period teacher during passing period) with your name, date and time on the pass.  
And remember, Wash your hands frequently to prevent illness!! 
 
Peer Tutoring: Peer Tutoring has started! Need help with homework? Have questions about what you are learning in class? Come to 
Peer Tutoring on Tuesdays and Wednesdays during lunch in the College and Career Center (Room 290). Our amazing group of 
tutors are very talented students, dedicated to guiding and assisting those who want help with any academic subject. It is a drop in 
program, so no prior arrangement is needed. Just come when you need to! Please note that students are taken on a first come, first serve 
basis and getting tutored on a particular subject will depend on which tutors are in attendance on any given day. Contact Yunchao 
Zhang at zhyunchao@gmail.com or Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org with any questions or concerns. 
 
Distinguished Speaker's Series New Season. If you are interested in hearing any of the following people speak in Beverly Hills High 
School please contact Ms. Garratt in Room V-21. Each event takes place on a Sunday in Beverly Hills. The cost of admission is FREE for 
our students.  
 
Captain Scott Kelly, Sunday, May 7, 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Follow Ms. Rowley’s blog for more resources and helpful information at www.collegecounselorrowley.com! 
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Summer College Application Workshops: Take advantage of attending a College Application Workshop with Ms. Rowley and getting a 
jump start on your applications. Dates are in June and August, please see the schedule and RSVP to reserve your space here: 
http://tinyurl.com/Summer-College-Apps. Spaces are limited.  
 
Junior Meetings with Ms. Rowley Second semester is a great opportunity to meet with me in regards to college planning and create a 
game plan for the next year. 
 
Before requesting a meeting, please complete the following in Naviance: 
1. Complete the Supermatch College Search in Naviance (connection.naviance.com/bhhs) 
2. Add prospective colleges to your “colleges I’m thinking about list” (it’s okay if these might change!) 
3. Start or complete a Resume under the “About me” tab and “Interesting things about me” 
4. AFTER you have completed the above, email crowley@bhusd.org with a preferred date and time to meet. These meetings may be 
during class time (you will be responsible for making up any missed work, check with your teacher ahead of time) parents are welcome 
and encouraged to attend. 
 
Coffee with the Counselors- Once a month, BHHS counselors will host high school parents for Coffee with the Counselors, a special 
Q&A program designed to provide a casual environment where we can discuss college admissions related topics. Parents of all grades are 
welcome. Please join us for coffee, pastries, and dialogue-(guest speakers will be joining us to lead the discussion at some meetings) and  
don’t forget to bring your questions! Please email Ms. Rowley at crowley@bhusd.org if you have any questions regarding this program.  
And thank you to our wonderful PTSA for sponsoring the hospitality. 8:00 a.m. – 9:00 a.m. in College Center (Room 290) 
 
 

· Wednesday, May 3, 2017 
 
 

College Mondays Workshop Series All sessions during lunch in room 290 
  

Monday, May 22, 2017 
Brainstorming your College Essay 

 
Where to begin 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
“The Beverly Hills Unified School District publishes employment ads for the community as a public service but does not vette 
nor endorse the employers or the nature of the work listed herein, nor is the District responsible or liable for any action or 
matter that results from any contact with or employment by any employer advertised herein.” 
 
NEW (3/28) ”Event Planning” Internship Opportunity: The District by Hannah An is looking for an Events intern. The West 
Hollywood restaurant is seeking students that are detail oriented and well-organized; someone who wants to learn the event industry 
from first-hand experience. The internship is 2 days a week, 3 hours at a time. Hailing from the established Crustacean Beverly Hills 
hospitality family, the District is Hannah's first solo endeavor and introduces a contemporary flair to Vietnamese cuisine.  We work with 
some of L.A.'s premier fashion designers, entertainment companies, brands, political figures, and more. Contact 
annk@thedistrictbyha.com with a cover letter and a resume describing your work experience or Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org if 
you have any questions.  
 
MINI-PSYCHOLOGISTS WANTED! The Beverly Hills Academic Tutoring Program is seeking volunteers to work with elementary school 
children having social and/or academic difficulties. You will receive community service hours! Tuesday afternoons we work at the 
Horace Mann School and Thursday afternoons we work at the Beverly Vista School. You may pick one day or do both depending 
upon your schedule. For more info contact Adrienne Weise at adriennetutor@gmail.com or call (310) 285-6810 
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BHHS TEACHER & STAFF APPRECIATION WEEK is April 24-28. A great time to show our amazing BHHS Teachers and Staff that 
they are appreciated! Love, PTSA  
 
**ONLY 8 TICKETS LEFT FOR THE SENIOR PARRENT BREAKFAST** 
SENIOR PARENT BREAKFAST! Join us for a fun and informative morning! 
Thursday, May 11th 
9:00-11:00 am 
SnAKS Cafe at Saks 
Tickets $35, space limited 
RSVP: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/senior-parent-breakfast-tickets-32907613558 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SPORTS ANNOUNCEMENTS AND EVENTS: 
Link: http://tinyurl.com/hdqm8qr 
 
Updated dates for Cheer tryouts 
Clinics: May 1,2,3 (Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday) 3:30-6:30 p.m. 
Tryouts: May 4 (Thur) Cheer: 3:00-5:00 p.m. & Song/Pom: 5:00-6:30 p.m. 
 
Complimentary custom mouthguards are available for all BHHS athletes. Please contact Dr. Douglas Galen to schedule your 
appointment (310) 855-1000 
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